
 

    

 
After a long break due to Covid, Messy Church 

will be returning to St Stephen’s church on 

Saturday 20th November between 3pm and 5pm.  

 

The theme will be  

Jesus is the light of the world. 

 

We welcome returning and new families who wish 

to join in with all age worship, 

craft activities, family fun and a 

picnic tea (this will be served in a 

bag to further reduce any risk of 

Covid). 


